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Organisation Description of Project

 Amount 

Requested from 

LTC 

 Total Project Costs 

John Masefield High School, 

Ledbury

To design and make a piece of art work to celebrate 40 years of the school.  

We have been given the opportunity to work with the local blacksmith in town 

to make a piece of art work  to commemorate 40 yrs that JMHS has been 

opened.  The group of students I work with and that will be part of the project 

have varied SEN and social needs.  The students will be working alongside 

Stephen (the blacksmith) to design the art work with visits to the school in the 

first instance (this process has already started).  The students will then go to 

Stephen's workshop over a number of weeks and produce this art work made 

of metal and this will be placed on a wall at school.  This project will assist the 

students with their social skills as well as team work.  Some of them don't get 

the opportunity to socialise and communicate with other adults except their 

own family.  It will also help them with their self-confidence and low self-

esteem.  the students ae so exciting that this is happening as they will never 

get this opportunity again to do something like this.

 Non specific 

amount 

 £                 5,000.00 

Our Star Theatre Company Ltd The production of a professional theatre tour of Daphne de Maurier's novel 

"Rebecca".  The development will totally take place in Ledbury, using Ledbury 

talent to perform in, produce and manage.  The project will take the form of 

one month's rehearsal and planning in September 2019, for an Autumn 2019 

tour.

 £                  300.00  £1800 estimate 
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Ledbury Maritime Cadet Unit The purpose of our project is to raise enough money to purchase a 17 seat 

mini bus for the Unit.  It is a problem transporting cadets and staff to training 

events which sometimes take place in London or Plymouth plus our use of the 

Avon Sailing Club near Tewkesbury.  It is sometimes difficult to mobilise 

parents to transport cadets to events, but our own mini bus would alleviate 

this.

 £              4,000.00 8,000.00£                 

Ledbury Maritime Cadet Unit The club would like to purchase a pitch side shelter so that the substitution 

players for two teams can be protected from wind and rin.  It will be portable 

to enable to be moved around the site, and to a different site if required.

 £              1,850.00 1,850.00£                 

End of grant reports have been received from all organisations for their 2018/19 grants


